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AUDUBON 3611

2311 Seventh Avenue
NEAR 135TH STREET

New York

October 31st, 1925.

Mrs. Rose H. Walker, 
Jacksonville, Flori/da.

Dear Mrs. Walker,

This letter will introduce Mr. Joseph Smith 

and Mr. Charles D. Braveman, of the Loretta Realty & 

Finance Corporation of Nev/ York. The papers in the 

Street, were not to you

taining all the papers in this matter was lost and it 

was necessary to prepare new papers. As Mr. Smith and 

Mr. wished to take a little trip South they

have combined business with pleasure and will stop over 

at Jacksonville and close title with you. The Loretta 

is a well rated concern and youcan rely on Mr. Braveman 
ed 

and Mr. Smith implicitly. I have check over the 

and also the deed, bond and mortgage and estoppel 

certificate and they are O. K. The gentleman who are 

presenting this letter may be interested in buying 

Florida real estate and if you have a bargain they 

will be glad to talk the matter

with kind regaros

Very sincerely
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